
Safe Travel Message 
 
 
R&R Travelers are highly encouraged not to place valuable items (i.e. Jewelry, Cameras, GPS, 
IPOD Shuffle, Cell Phones, PSPs, PSP games and CDs) in their checked baggage.  In an effort 
to prevent potential pilferage from military travelers who might be targeted for theft, it is highly 
recommended that items of value be placed in the traveler’s carry-on bag(s).  Travelers should 
NEVER put high valued items in their checked baggage.  All travelers are urged to be mindful of 
pickpockets, pan-handlers and other unscrupulous persons watching for unguarded baggage 
and to take precautionary measures to prevent any loss of valuables. 
 
 
 


